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Comments: Dear Tonto National Forest Supervisor

You have requested the publics input on the Tonto national Forest draft land management plan. | would ask that
the forest service desired conditions for the salt river horses be made consistent with the intent of the state law
protecting them in their Historic habitat along the lower salt river.

-That The forest service shall prioritize minimizing user conflicts in the area. Uses of the areas of these herds
should not harm them in anyway..

-Any Forest Service Action that would harm horses or habitat, even NEPA exclusions, shall be publicly disclosed
and analyzed with the Arizona Department of agriculture and their third party contractor. These include, herbicide
and fence maintenance and construction.

-The Forest Service Should give a 30 day notice for any activity or project that may impact the salt river horse
heard or the habitat area..

Thank you



